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Dear CRA Retiree, 
 
Welcome to our family of Chevron retirees.  I want to introduce you to the Chevron Retirees 
Association (CRA).  
 
As an employee, you enjoyed many benefits in addition to those that address your health and 
welfare – participation in Chevron Humankind, Chevron Advocacy Network, discounts such as 
Verizon, AT&T, etc.  And, you had a human resources representative just a phone call away to 
help you resolve issues.   
 
As a retiree, you can continue to participate in Chevron Humankind, support the company 
through the Advocacy Network and enjoy the various discounts including the Chevron and 
Texaco gasoline discount and fuels credit program.  And, if you have issues with your benefits, 
our CRA Benefits Committee is here to help.  Equally important, do you know that Chevron’s top 
management periodically meets with the leadership team and participates in our annual 
meetings?   
 
Your CRA works to bring value to all retirees, spouses and surviving spouses.  Here are a few 
examples in addition to providing a contact to help with benefits issues: 

• Advocating mutually important issues with Chevron. 
• Distributing regular newsletters that include articles of special interests to retirees related 

to benefits, Medicare, Social Security, etc., as well as Chevron information. 
• Access to the CRA Dental Plan that is only available to CRA dues-paying members. 

  
The company provided your current zip code that locates you in our Global Affiliates Area, as 
there are no local CRA chapters near you.  As member of the CRA, we are offering your first 
year of membership “free” and want to start sending you our quarterly newsletter.  However, in 
order to do so, we need you to send an email with your return email address to our Global 
Affiliates Area VP, “MJ” Stone, at mjstone-1@comcast.net . 
 
Of course, you might want to stay in touch with a chapter where you worked earlier in your 
career or a chapter in an area where you may be relocating.  Additional information about CRA 
and chapters can be found on our website www.chevronretirees.org – About US and Membership 
tabs.  The website also has information about our products and services, including the quarterly 
Newsletter – Encore, and various Chevron happenings.  
 
Help us signal to Chevron your support for the CRA by joining Global Affiliates. Chevron, in turn, 
is assured that the CRA represents a vital voice in communities across the globe.   
Welcome aboard! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathy
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